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This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 
Suffolk:  Whole Class 

Cotswold: Whole Class 

Swaledale: Alfred & Robert 

Teeswater: Whole Class 

Dorset Downs:  Jacob & Amelia 

 

Dalesbred: Emmie & Mueez 

Oxford:  Maja 

Cheviot:  Whole Class 

Herdwick: Whole Class 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

Year 6.  We’re SO PROUD of you! 

Thank you to 

everyone for 

coming to school in 

purple, hearts and 

number 8s and 

donating to SCN8A 

As we reach the end of another school year, I would 

like to thank all of you for your support; we know that 

things have been different and sometimes 

challenging.  Unfortunately, we do not yet know what 

arrangements will need to be in place in September 

but we shall let you know as soon as we can.  

Whatever the new school year may bring, we will, as 

always, do the very best we can for all of the children 

and families at Parish.  Further to the parental briefing 

earlier in the academic year, work continues towards 

the academy conversion of the School as part of 

Yorkshire Causeway Schools Trust and the School is 

hopeful it will be in a position to share some further 

news in the near future. Please have a lovely summer 

break and we look forward to seeing you soon! 

Click on the link below to 

access some fantastic free 

resources from White Rose 

Maths and Morrison 

Morrisons | White Rose 

Maths  

https://whiterosemaths.com/morrisons/
https://whiterosemaths.com/morrisons/

